HIMACHAL PRADESH PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
School Building safety Certificate.

‘The School building of D.A.V Centenary Public School
situated at Nangal road Una Tehsil & Distt.Una, inspected by the concerned
Junior Engineer. It has been observed that no earth quake resistance
provision has been adopted for this building and no structure drawing is
approved by the competent Govt. certified Engineer which has been
produced at the time of inspection and moreover no assistance was taken
from Public Works Department for construction of the building. Hence the -
structural safety of this building cannot be “assured specifically from
earthquake resistance point of view. This department will not be held
responsible for any type of loss of life and property etc. If this structure falls
under any circumstances. However as per the visual inspection it has been
observed that the existing building seems to be safe for running acadmic
session 2023-24, as per guidelines issued by the Special Secretary (PW) to
the Govt. of H.P notification No. PBW (B) E (3)95/2019 dated 13.4.2021. No
Officer/ official of this department would attend any plea in any Hon’ble
Court of law for any type of dispute and claim and loss.

This_certificate is only for official use and not for legal

purpose.
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